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From: Paul Spizman 
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 7:31:59 AM
To: City Council 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Save Shoreline Trees
Response requested: Yes
Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

I am writing in support of the Shoreline Save Our Trees group.  We are losing the magnificent beauty of these trees, which will never be replaced. Please
work with Save Shoreline Trees and DO NOT cut down any more trees.
Thank you!!
Paul Spizman
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